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Whew!    What a weekend! 
 

 
Dear SJES Families, Friends, and Faculty, 
 
 
On Friday, our middle school students attended their Middle School Halloween Dance.  
Students had a wonderful time dancing, eating and just being with friends.   
 
Saturday night the school’s parking lot turned into a ‘Halloween Fest’.  Parents artfully 
decorated their trunks while students strolled around in their customs ‘Trunk or Treating’.   
 
These two wonderful events could not have taken place without the help and participation of 
teachers, students and parents.   
 
To our middle school students, especially our student council members, Mr. and Mrs. 
Lucisano and Ms. Mondello, thank you for ensuring that the Middle School Halloween Dance 
was such a success.   
 
I also want to thank everyone that volunteered and/or participated in the ‘Trunk or Treat’.  
Your willingness to give of your time and energy shows your commitment to our school.  The 
partnership shared with the school and parents is such a valuable one.  It ensures that our 
students are able to enjoy fun-filled activities and reinforces a family-feel to our school, in 
which students feel safe, nurtured and championed.  
 
Once again a sincere thanks for your participation and involvement!   
 
With appreciation, 
Mrs. JoAnn Giordano 
Principal 
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